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Dear Water Supplies Department,

SPCA 619 Flag Day
Thank you letter

Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (Hong Kong) has had its first Flag Day
to raise funds for helping animals on 19 June, 2010. Thank you very much for your
support to this big and meaningful fundraising event with the helpful volunteers that
come from your organization. The participation of the volunteers is the key element of
the success of our Flag Day and they brighten up this event.

As we are not a government organization, 99% of our funding comes from public
contributors like you. Therefore, your help to this worthwhile event is very important to
us. Donations made from this event will help us to bring about improvements in animal
welfare and the operation of animal shelters. And it will also help in supporting the work
of the inspectorate and providing community education on animal welfare issues etc. We
deeply appreciate your kindness in animal welfare and hope you could continue to
support us in the future, so that we can help more animals in need.

Once again, thank you for your enthusiastic support to SPCA (HK).

Yours sincerely, /5

Fundraising Department
Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (Hong Kong)



